
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 02-03-2025 

Date:      02-26-2025 

Subject: Eternal Patrol Notice: Don Remily, EM2(SS) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Perch Base member Ed Sarlo notified our Base Chaplin, Governor Joy, that Don, a 

member of the Topeka-Jefferson City Base, passed away in September 2024. He qualified 

on the USS Diodon (SS-349) in 1958.  

  

Our Chaplin will be participating in a memorial service sponsored by his family at 

Apache Junction VFW Post 7968 located at 250 S. Phelps Dr., Apache Junction, AZ, 85720 

with the presentation of the Eternal Patrol Certificate. The service will start at 10:00 AM, 

on Saturday March 8th.  

  

The Perch Base monthly meeting is also on the same day, Saturday, March 8th.  If possible, 

our east valley shipmates are encouraged to attend. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base 

and does not require a response. 

 


